VALLEY VISTA

May 30, 2019

Donna Jerry

Senior Health Policy Analyst
Green Mountain Care Board
144 State St.

Montpelier, VT 05602
802-828-2918
donna.jerry@vermont.gov

Re: Request for Expedited Review

Dear Ms. Jerry,

The purpose of this letter is to request expedited review of Valley Vista Bradford’s Certificate of
Need Application to add to 14 DAIL Therapeutic Community Residence licensed, adult,
residential beds in place of its 14 existing DCF licensed adolescent beds. Valley Vista's
application is eligible for expedited review under Green Mountain Care Board Rule 4.304,
subpart 1a., which allows for expedited review when the application is likely to be uncontested
and the proposed project does not substantially alter services. Valley Vista's application Is likely
to be uncontested and services will not be substantially altered as Valley Vista is simply
requesting to increase the capacity for it's existing residential substance abuse treatment
program.

Please feel free to contact me for more information or with any questions.

Respectfully,
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Amahda Hudak, MS, LADC, MAC
Treatment Director



